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Ravensworth Farm Civic Association General Membership Meeting 
Final Minutes 

January 29, 2009 – 7:30pm 

 

 

Introduction 
The January general membership meeting of the association was held at Ravensworth 

Elementary School.  Brent Reynolds called the meeting to order.  He informed the 

membership that he had stepped down as President of the association and that Steve Price 

was now President until the May elections. 

 

The May 22, October 23, and December 2 general membership minutes were approved. 

 

Budget 
Steve Beste provided a brief update on the budget. 

 

50
th

 Anniversary 
Mary Lipsey requested ideas for how to mark the 50

th
 Anniversary of the community.  

Some suggestions included a block party with fire truck, moon bounce, scavenger walk, 

and ice-cream truck.  A write-up regarding the 50
th

 Anniversary will be included in the 

Farmer with requests for more ideas. 

 

Volunteers Needed 
Ellen Eggerton reported that volunteers are needed within the association.  A volunteer is 

needed to do the advertising for the Farmer and neighborhood Directory.  Another is 

needed to be Directory Coordinator to manage block captains.  Volunteers are also 

required to make-up the Nominating Committee in preparation for the May elections for 

the Board.   

 

Social Groups 
The membership was reminded of the various social groups within the neighborhood.  

Fabulous Fridays, always the first Friday of the month, is an opportunity for ladies in 

Ravensworth to gather for a monthly social.  Children five and over are welcome to come 

and play.  Other social groups within the neighborhood and more information can be 

found on the neighborhood website. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. followed with a HOT Lanes presentation from 

Transurban Group and the Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT). 


